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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Participates in Cheboygan Business Expo 

Alpena, MI, June 26, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently participated in the 
Cheboygan Business Expo & Taste 
of the Straits event. 

Team members Yuri and LeAnn 
were present offering attendees 
information about products and 
services the credit union has to 
offer, employment opportunities, 
and a chance to win a Blackstone 
Griddle. 

AAACU is proud to participate in 
community events throughout all 
the communities we serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,430 members with total 
assets equal to $725,705,499. 

 

Pictured: LeAnn Schutlz, AAACU Employee presenting Bob Thompson, ROV Coach 
a check with ROV students. 

Pictured: Yuri Bishop, Cheboygan Branch Manager, and LeAnn Schutlz, 
Director of Marketing 
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